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“Today in the town of David a Savior has been born to you; he is the 

Messiah, the Lord.” Luke.” 2:11 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

 

As we approach the Christmas season, may the occasion be a reminder of not only the birth of Jesus Christ, but 

also a reminder of Christ’s presence who is born within each one of us. To all the people, this occasion is a 

celebration of the birth of our Lord and Savior, however, to Hope school, it is also an occasion to thank our Lord 

Jesus Christ for the progress that has been made at our ministry over the past year; our care for the newly 

established special learners class continue while we seek ways to increase our funds, the plan to comply to the 

increasing number of boarding applicants is delayed due to budget constraints.  The load has become greater! We 

have some hope and we ask you to pray with us for this hope to come true. Our Lord is a God of possibility 

 

Prayer and support is very much needed at this gloomy time, please pray for 

 Hope School children and staff. 

 Our dear boys at the boarding section. 

 Our friends and donors who are always thinking of us. 

 Peace in the Holy land and to halt the bloodshed of the innocent people. 

 Christianity in the Middle East where Christians are prone to hatred and uprooting. 

 Peace to prevail on our Globe. 

 

Whatever the situation is, there is always hope. Again and again we prove it to those who come knocking on Hope 

School’s doors. Together lives can be transformed, where there was despair, there is now hope, loneliness is healed 

by care and support. And so, we started our ministry again.  We have been teaching our deprived children in the 

name of our Lord and Savior, not all the pieces of the jigsaw are in place, but hopefully by Christmas we will be 

blessed by friends like you who will support us. We hope to be able to have a fruitful Christmas for our students.  

 

The board of trustees and staff are aware of the needs of the Ministry and the importance of housing the needy 

children, offering quality education and arming them with constructive and Christian values. We make every 

donation count. A big “thank you” to all the churches, organizations and individuals who give so generously. 

Without your help, we could not do what we do. Also a “thank you” to all the volunteers who give of their time 

with a big smile, and the staff who do such a wonderful job 

 

If you would like to donate to us in the future, please visit our website www.hopeschoolbeitjala.com or e-mail us 

directly at info@hopeschoolpal.com 

 

In Him 

Khader Saba 

Director 
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